
 
 

 
 

 

1st March 2023 

Further to the Letter of Announcement shared on 9th February, EMVO is pleased to confirm that the 
European Alert Management System (EAMS) Hub is officially live as from Thursday 9th February 
2023.  
 
Following the “go-live” of the system, it came to EMVO’s attention that some improvements are required. 
Based on these findings, EMVO deployed a new version of the AMS Hub on Friday 24th of February 
and is working on new versions of the AMS Portal and the AMS Hub which will be released soon. 
The Release Notes for the AMS Portal and the AMS Hub are available here.  
 
EMVO will inform you as soon as the upcoming versions are deployed in Production (PRD). In the 
meantime, the team continues to work diligently in resolving the issues and further improving the system.  
 
To receive regular updates on any developments in relation to the EAMS and the status of the connected 
markets, please subscribe to our monthly EAMS Newsletter here. Alternatively, we also invite you to 
subscribe to the European Medicines Verification System Information (EVI) here to receive 
immediate updates related to the EAMS.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Helpdesk.  

 
Tel. Helpdesk: +32 (0)2 657 00 08 

 

E-Mail: helpdesk@emvo-medicines.eu 
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https://emvo-medicines.eu/new/wp-content/uploads/EMVO_LoA_0276_20230209_EAMS_officially_live_next_steps.pdf
https://emvomedicines.sharepoint.com/sites/ams-public/SitePages/AMS-Release-notes.aspx
https://help.emvo-medicines.eu/en/articles/6549920-ams-how-to-stay-updated-on-the-eams
https://emvo-medicines.eu/subscribe/
mailto:helpdesk@emvo-medicines.eu
http://www.emvo-medicines.eu/
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